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Newly qualified teachers' (NQT) welcome event

Wednesday, 11 September 2019, 12:00 - 16:00
4 hours 
Location Ealing Education Centre, Mansell Road, Greenford UB6 9EH

The NQT welcome event offers the NQTs with the opportunity of receiving information about the support offered in Ealing and meeting with teachers who
have recently completed their NQT induction year and hear from their experiences. The session will give NQTs all the relevant information regarding statutory
induction and will cover areas such as: what to expect in their Induction year, support available for NQTs in their induction year, etc.

This event is an informal gathering and the NQTs will have the opportunity to meet HR and union representatives.

Use book now link below.

(There is also a twilight session on 12 September for those NQTs/Mentors who are not able to attend this welcome event).
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